
Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background	

FF-5 – Agreement between The School Board of Broward County, Florida and College Entrance 
Examination Board (College Board) (summary explanation and background con’t.) 
 
As part of this agreement, College Board will provide a full-time Curriculum Coordinator to 
assist the district in creating and providing strategic support to high schools to prepare students 
for the assessments, potential scholarships, and college admissions. 
  
Currently, students take the SAT on specified weekend dates and often have to travel to testing 
sites outside their neighborhoods.  While those who qualify for free and reduced lunch could 
waive the testing fee, various factors limit their ability to attend the test on these designated 
dates.  The district, in collaboration with schools, pre-registers participating students, pays the 
registration fees, and offers the assessment during the regular school day to provide a an 
opportunity to take the test at a convenient and familiar environment.  
	


